
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing to express my disappointment about learning of some of the  
proposed amendments to existing securities policies and regulations. As  
a private investor, I am not interested in be legislated to disclose my  
personal financial information before being able to secure an investment  
of interest. 
 
I respectfully request that more thorough consideration be given to such  
changes and a more effective method of establishing financial protection  
for the general public be considered. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Sheldon Penney 


